
Message from the Maryland–National Capital Park and 
Planning Commission (M–NCPPC) to DPIE Customers
The M–NCPPC Planning Information Services Office is open to the public for in-person 
discussions with staff by APPOINTMENT ONLY. We are unable to take walk-in customers, 
however, we are responding via virtual meetings, emails and phone calls. Customers  
may also request site plans/house location plans on Wednesdays and Thursdays from  
M–NCPPC’s Permit Review Team staff located at the DPIE Permit Office while being  
routed through the Virtual Permitting System review process.  
The Planning Information Service Office team can be reached at 240-545-8976 or  
InfoCounter@ppd.mncppc.org.


